
Cold Weather is Coming – Now’s the Time for a 

Plumbing Inspection Before the Big Freeze 

Though Chicago is certainly beautiful when it’s blanketed in white snow, that cold weather can wreak havoc on your 

plumbing, especially if it isn’t properly insulated from the cold. If you haven’t done so already, it is very important to 

schedule a plumbing inspection now. This relatively small expense could prevent serious inconveniences as well as 

thousands of dollars in damages due to frozen pipes.  

Important Considerations for a Plumbing Inspection 

During your plumbing inspection, the plumbers will look at your entire system while they check for potential problems. 

This includes:  

● Water Lines – The water lines carry water from the street (the water main) to your home. Hot water lines move 

from the street to your water heater and then to various outlets while cold water lines bypass the water heater. 

Each of these should be checked carefully for issues, and those along outside walls where they may be exposed 

to subfreezing temperatures should be properly insulated, as well.  

● Drain Lines – Also known as waste piping, these lines carry water from your drains out to the sewer. Much like 

water lines, these can freeze during the winter. During an inspection, the team will look for clogs, proper angles, 

and careful insulation where required. Plumbers will also check that water lines and drain lines are properly 

separated so that wastewater cannot mix with potable water.  

● Vent Pipes – Vents are important for ensuring proper pressure in the system, so these must be inspected, as 

well. The plumbers will look for clogs and obstructions that may prevent airflow.  

What to Do If a Problem Exists 

The purpose of the plumbing inspection is to check for issues, so if an issue is found, it is imperative that it is repaired 

right away. For this reason, it is important to ensure your inspections are handled by a team of licensed plumbers 

offering competitive rates for plumbing repairs. You may want to also consider insulating your pipes prior to the big 

freeze; frozen pipes are not only a nuisance that prevents your water from flowing, but they can also burst and lead to 

massive amounts of water damage when they thaw. This is the most important reason to have your plumbing inspected 

prior to the winter months.  

Choosing the Right Plumber 

You certainly have your choice of plumbers in the Chicagoland area, but it’s crucial that you do your research and hire an 

expert professional. Ravinia Plumbing, Heating, and Electric has the experience and licensure required to ensure that 

your inspection is thorough and any repairs you might need are carried out by capable hands. Be sure to check the 

coupons section of the website for money-saving discounts on your plumbing inspection, too.  

Winter is just around the corner, and that means it’s the season for frozen and burst pipes, stubborn clogs, and more. 

Don’t find yourself stuck without water or with thousands of dollars in water damage as a result; instead, call the 

experts at Ravinia Plumbing, Heating, and Electric for your plumbing inspection today.  
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